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I wanted to give you an update on the GPS collar project that the Audubon grant helped support. One 
swan was recently collared in Summer Lake, Oregon. They were unfortunately unable to catch a second 
swan to place the second GPS collar, but will try again when the swans return in good numbers around 
December. The swan, who we’re calling Six (he’s bird number 6) is on the move and at last transmission 
was at Flathead Lake, Montana. Six is from the Oregon Restoration flock of trumpeter swans and a swan 
from this flock has never had a GPS collar, so this data is going to shed a lot of light on where this flock 
goes.   
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